¥ College of
StatenlIsland

No cash...

No problem!

To The Campus Community,

In response to the numerous requests from the Campus Community, CS| Auxiliary
Services is pleased to announce that effective Monday March 12 our main
dining facility located in the Campus Center will be accepting credit cards as a
form of payment!

In addition to paying with cash, your food and beverage purchases may be paid
with Visa and Mastercard, as well as, your DolphinCard Dolphin or Dining Dollars.
(Ptease note photo ID is required for credit card usage).

The mazin dining fadlity is opened seven days a week. Check the CSl webpage for
specific hours of operation:

https://www.csi.cuny edu/campus-life/dining/locations

Jodi Merendino

Director of Dining Services
College of Staten Island
Auxiliary Services Corporation

Do you hove commants or suggestions to improve your dining experience at C517 Look for
anrouncements on our UpComing Dining Services Survey. Porhicipste ond NGVe your opinion motter!
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